Notice

Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of the Fairview Fire District for the period
Beginning on 1 Janﬁary 2018 and ending on 31 December 2018 have been examined by
BST & Co. CPAs, LLP, independent certified public accountants and that the external
audit and the management letter prepared in conjunction with the external audit by BST
& Co. CPAs, LLP have been filed in the office of the Secretary of the Fairview Fire

District where it is available as a public record for inspection by ali interested persons.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
OF THE FAIRVIEW FIRE DISTRICT
WESTCHESTER COUNTY, NEW YORK

By: Thelia Mauro
Fire District Secretary




